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“For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: and the government shall be upon his shoulder: and his name shall be called 
Wonderful, Counsellor, The mighty God, The everlasting Father, The Prince of Peace” Isaiah 9:6.  
 
 

 
 

Merry Christmas and a blessed 

New Year!!! 
 

Project Paraguay is again providing a Christmas gift to the Paraguayan Churches. At Barrio Parque School, the 

students just finished the school year. Below are students posing for a picture at the end of the year school. 

Kean Hyltoft just visited Paraguay during Thanksgiving and had an opportunity to invite Tomasa and her two children, 

Liz and Matias, for lunch. Tomasa is a young indigenous woman who was saved a few years ago but has had a difficult 

time as a new believer in her community. Her daughter Liz, who attends Barrio Parque School, is holding her sign. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


